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Tuesday 13th November 
Dear Parents and Carers,

The Year 3 children have been offered the opportunity of taking part in swimming lessons for eight weeks each Monday, commencing on Monday 7th January, at Honiton Swimming Pool. 

· 7th January
· 14th January
· 21st January
· 28th January
· 4th February 
· 11th February
· 25th February
· 4th March 
For the first 4 weeks, 3SD/FBW will leave school at 12.50 pm and return at approximately 2pm. 3 RB/GH will leave school at 1.20 pm and return approximately at 2.30 pm. The classes will swap over for the second 4 weeks. 
The subsidised voluntary contribution per child per week, including coach fare will be £1.50 per session. The total cost will be £12 payable via Parent Pay. Children should come to school with their swimming costume/shorts and a towel in a small named bag. They may also bring their goggles if needed. If your child currently has a verruca, please ensure that it is adequately protected i.e. with a rubber sock or plaster, which will adhere to the infected area.   

It is very important that we know what standard of swimming/non swimming your child has achieved and would appreciate it if you could return the slip below by …………… 
If you have any further queries or worries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher.

Year 3 Team

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
Littletown Primary Academy Year 3 Swimming Slip 2019
My child   ....................................................  in class ………………………….

1. Attends swimming lessons    

 YES   


NO
If yes, which stage is your child in: ……………
2. Circle the most appropriate: 
a) My child is a competent swimmer, able to remain at the deep end of the pool and can tread water

b) my child can swim one width of the pool, but prefers swimming within their depth
c) my child is unable to swim/can only swim a few strokes

Signed ...................................................... 
Date ............................................................
LITTLETOWN  PRIMARY  ACADEMY  and  NURSERY





Principal:    Mr David Perkins





Honiton Bottom Road, Honiton, Devon EX14 2EG


Tel: 01404 548749       Fax: 01404 540169
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